From:
To:

Manston Airport

Subject: Manston Airport case team **Date:** 08 July 2021 11:27:41

Dear sir/madam.

I am writing to you as an ordinary resident of Thanet, I have no qualifications in the aviation industry, but I do have a reasonable amount of common sense.

I and my family have been following the plight of our local airport with a sense of stunned amazement, and can't for life of us understand why there has been so many delays in getting it up and running.

With what has occurred with the pandemic and brexit it is pretty obvious that the need for a designated cargo hub has increased enormously.

We have a company RSP, waiting and ready to go to provide this, not only for Thanet but the rest of our country, and also providing much needed employment to our very deprived area.

Please think about what the opening of Manston Airport will Bring to the residents of Thanet and Kent as a whole. Can I also take the liberty of reminding you that there are numerous petitions and letters that have been sent to your department over the years since our Airport was shut down, the majority I am sure are in favour of the re-opening of Manston Airport and the creation of employment that would bring to Thanet. Yours sincerely,

Mrs Brenda Chubb